
  

 

WALES HOME 
ONLINE SILENT 

AUCTION 
Were you sad to hear the Wales Home’s 

annual Silent Auction was cancelled in May 
2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic? We were! 
Not to fear, the Wales Home will host its first 
ever Online Silent Auction from Thursday, 

October 8th until Wednesday, October 28th, 
2020 on our Facebook page. Special thank you 

to our Ladies’ Auxiliary who consistently 
donates funds to the Wales for resident 
wellbeing, in part due to the success of 

fundraisers such as this one. 

 

 

Fundraiser Information 
Online Silent Auction fundraiser to benefit the Wales Home Ladies’ Auxiliary 

Thursday, October 8th, 2020 until Wednesday, October 28th, 2020 

https://www.facebook.com/ResidenceCHSLDWales (please do not forget to like and follow us!) 

Detailed rules and instructions to follow 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ResidenceCHSLDWales

